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Mai Vang

From: brittany.kubes@gmail.com
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 1:15 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: Re: 247 Finn Street South - Fence appeal

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hi Mai, 
 
Please see the attached drawing. I would like to put a fence where the yellow is highlighted, and I am asking that the 
entire fence be 5 foot tall and completely see-through (hog wite). 
 
Thanks, 
 
Brittany 

 
 
On Sep 4, 2024, at 12:59 PM, Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Hello Ms. Kubes, 
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Do you mind sketching a diagram of the fence area you are requesting variance on for the 
hearing.  Thanks. 
  
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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